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Principal's Desk

Hello Peru School Community.  December is upon
us.  During this month there will be many events that
occur at the High School from the school play to
winter sporting events.  Please be sure to utilize the
district calendar which can be found at
https://www.perucsd.org/calendar/.  We are here to
help.  Please reach out if you need assistance at 518-
643-6401   

WE ARE PERU HIGH SCHOOL!  ~Mr. Berry, High
School Principal

 "She Kills Monsters" A production by our Peru Drama Club- be advised this show is rated PG-13 December 2nd @7:30 pm, Dec 3rd @ 2 and 7:30 pm 

 December 3rd -SAT day
December 10th- ACT day
December 13th -High School Winter
Concert, 7 pm
December 13th- 7 pm-Monthly Board
of Education meeting
Decmber 21st Alumni Panel (during
the school day)
Thursday Decmebr 22nd- Sing- a-
Grams
Holiday Recess- Friday December
23rd- January1st
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Preparing our students 
for success

PERU
Chorus
and
Band
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Resources and Reminders
If you celebrate, happy holidays, and have a

great break! 



December Cafeteria Menu



Parent Square



SchoolTool Resources





Thank you to our vets from Peru High
School

A

Contact Information
High School Office:

518-643-6400
highschooloffice@perucsd.org



Bus notes through Parent Square

A CLEAN SWEEP!!!!

Peru High School is Proud to announce that EVERY Varsity fall
sports team made the New York State Public High School Athletic
Association scholar Athlete Academic Team.  This is an impressive
accolade as 75% of all players on the roster must hold a 90% G.P.A
or better.  Great job to all of our Fall Varsity athletic teams. A note
about the Varsity football team. This is the first time in recent Peru
history that the football team has received this accolade.  Kudos to

all!

From Mr. Berry- A special congratulations to Mr. Greg Lee. I was given the
honor, through Operation Recognition and NYS regulations that allow a

diploma to be awarded to vets that were not able to finish High School, to
present Marine veteran, Mr. Greg Lee, with his diploma from Peru High

School.  Not only would I like to congratulate Mr. Lee, but I would also like
to thank him and Operation Recognition for the opportunity for one of the

most humbling and proud moments as Principal of Peru Hgih School. 

To the left you see what hangs
every day in the lobby of Peru
High School as a tribute to our

veterans.  This was made in
our technology through the

operation of our laser
engraver.  it stays lit as a

everyday thank you to our
veterans.

Congratulations to
Mr. Greg Lee- Peru's

most recent
graduate

http://www.facebook.com/perucentralsd
http://www.instagram.com/peru_csd/
http://www.twitter.com/peru_csd
https://drive.google.com/file/u/2/d/1wcshGxrq5LbAros7TgSgHXO4xuJ44Zgv/view?usp=share_link
https://drive.google.com/file/u/2/d/1wcshGxrq5LbAros7TgSgHXO4xuJ44Zgv/view?usp=share_link
https://www.parentsquare.com/signin
https://www.perucsd.org/schooltool-parent-resources/

